RE: "Crumbs..." for Lower Capilano

lofl

Subject: RE: "Crumbs..." for Lower Capilano
Date: Wed, 24 Sep 2003 19:52:34 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Knud Hille" <kshille@yahoo.com>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,

"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Ms Hille:

| am in receipt of your letter to Mayor and Council re your request for a community
center in the Lower Capilano area. The way to get results is for all affected
neighborhoods to unite and spell out their demands. It is the first important steps to
get results. You are entitled to a community center regardless as to what other areas
got or did not get.

As for money? The District is using millions of dollars from its Heritage Fund i.e.
proceeds from land sales to cover operating expenses annually when such funds should be
used for capital projects such as the one you are requesting.

The District is also subsidizing the City of North Vancouver via the Rec Commission for
no rhyme or reason other than for political expediency - no wonder therefore there is no
money for our own citizens. But as long as the citizens are silent, "run of the mill"
politicians will continue with business as usual - silence and public meekness will be
taken as acquiescence and no change will ever occur. The people in your area have to
speak up - it is as simple as that. Remember Unity is the Key.

Thank you,

Ernie Crist

----- Original Message-----

From: Knud Hille [ mailto:kshille@yahoo.com ]

Sent: September 24, 2003 1:59 PM

To: Ernie Crist; Janice Harris; Lisa Muri; Maureen McKeon Holmes; Richard Walton; Don
Bell2

Subject: Re: "Crumbs..." for Lower Capilano
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